Presentation at The Reach

Branch 15 member Peter Slade will be giving a presentation on "Canada's Last 100 Days of World War One", with a special focus on Abbotsford soldiers, at the Reach Gallery Museum on Wednesday November 7 at 10:30 am.

Using a PowerPoint Presentation, Peter will discuss the battles and show photos of the memorials, cemeteries and gravesites where he placed crosses of gratitude for the Abbotsford soldiers; crosses that were made by Branch 15 president Robert Rohrer. Please try to attend and show support for the branch and for our fallen Abbotsford comrades.

A bonus will be to see photos taken where the incident that caused the First World War occurred.

Please copy and paste the following link into your Internet Browser to access the information on The Reach website:

https://www.thereach.ca/calendar/#event|c3-culture-coffee-cookies-41|985

(so that you can register for the event. It helps them with their planning. Thank you and hope to see you there)





